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NOTICE OF PRODUCT OBSOLESCENCE

Please be advised that effective December 1, 2020 VPC will begin the process of
obsoleting all products associated with the VPC ARINC product line. In order to minimize
the impact to existing ARINC users, VPC is offering a last time buy opportunity through
December 1, 2021.

The list below contains several ARINC products that will be affected. Please note that
these part numbers do not serve as a complete list and do not limit the part numbers

affected. Other part numbers may also be obsoleted without further notice.

Interface Devices Contacts Modules Patchcords & Tools
310-105-xxx 610-103-142 510-104-262 728-101-xxx
410-105-xxx 610-103-151 510-108-248 728-102-xxx

610-103-165 510-109-122 910-104-120
610-104-144 510-109-162 910-104-121
610-113-120 510-109-345 910-104-123
610-113-122 510-112-xxx 910-110-107
610-113-138 510-115-xxx 910-110-108
610-113-157 910-121-146

*If you are seeking an ARINC part number and it is not listed above, please contact a Field
Application Engineer via vpc.com.

Thank you for your continued support and for your part in making VPC the industry leader in
mass interconnect for over sixty years.

Should you have any questions and need assistance over the course of this obsolescence
process, please contact a VPC Field Application Engineer via our website, vpc.com.
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